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A meeting of the Board was called to order by the President Cliff Mueller at 7:30 p.m.  

Also present for the meeting Bonita Hutcheson, Roger Rowland, Bill Carter, Rowena Yarbrough, 
Jean Moore, and Eddie Kanoza. 

 
Minutes: The minutes of May 24, 2004 were approved as presented.    
 
Treasurer Report: Roger Rowland reported that there was $7,238.11 in the accounts. 

See exhibit A. 
Bonita Hutcheson presented a bill of $2.10 and a check for $11.55 was paid to her for 

accrued bills. 
 
Correspondence:  Cliff Mueller received a postcard from Bill Coleman, the Stiltwalker 

who would like to participate in our event; also a card inviting him to the City of Englewood 
Pirates Cove Water park  opening. 

Mr. Bill Carter gave us his email address wwccarter@aol.com. 
 
Old Business:  Bonita reported that Earl McCoy has attempted to contact Mrs. Waite, 

and has not been able to.  He will continue to try. 
Mr. McCoy also received a number of photos and a very nice descriptive letter of the 

“Logantown” area from a former resident.  He has graciously shared them with us and Bonita 
Hutcheson will arrange to get the photos put on a disc, with a copy of the disc for Fort Logan. 

Among the photos are the old Green store, the hotel after the fire, and other buildings 
and soldiers. 

A list of people to contact for information about Sheridan was given to Bonita.  
Magdalene J. Bush, 3931 W Kenyon Ave, Trevor W. Bush, 3830S. Lowell Blvd., and Clara and 
Donald Sharshel, 3700 S. King St. 

 
Fire Dept. Book:  A publisher has been found to print the Fire department book.  They 

require a minimum printing of 1,000 copies, they will be printed on acid free paper, with 30 double 
sided 8 ½ by 11-inch pages.  The book has approximately 20 photos, some in color as part  of the 
book.  It will have a cardboard cover. 

 
New Business:  Holy Name Church has a new Pastor, Father Tom Woerth.  He would 

like a set of the Sheridan History books.  Cliff Mueller said that he would get them to him. 
 
Meeting:  The next meeting is set for July 26, 2004. 

 
Adjournment:  There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:12 p.m. 


